
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

“There’s no I in team . . . But there is in pie, meat pie!” 

This is a quote from one of my favourite films; not that the film is my link for the weekend.  Team work is 
really important and, at Mundella, we have a fantastic team. Pupils, parents, staff and governors all pull 
together to ensure that we make the most of the time that Mundella children spend in school. 

Pupils have been on training this week so that they can be leaders in sports and help to make our teams 
more successful, parents have helped on a number of trips; without whom we would not be able to take 
advantage of opportunities for visits, our staff team go out of their way to ensure that activities and lessons 
are as engaging as they can be; look out for all sorts of historical experiences next week, and our governors 
not only do a fantastic job keeping me in check but also find the time to support activities across all areas of 
teaching and learning. 

Indeed, teamwork makes the dream work. Have a great weekend. (house point if you can guess the film) 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Donaldson in KS1 with 

92% attendance and Shakespeare in 

KS2 with 96.9%, they are the proud 

keepers of Ted! 

Pup will go to Donaldson and 

Shakespeare this week with the fewest 

amount of late marks–  

Well Done! 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Dylan 

Year 1– Harry 

Year 2– Mason 

Year 3– James 

Year 4– Skyla 

Year 5– Sophie 

Year 6– Lucy            Well Done! 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class teachers in some 

way during this week, well done to all of them! 

Year 1       

Elija      

Year 2      

Isabelle     

Year 3     

Jonathan                         

Year 4       

Jacob             
Year 6        

Dagen                 

Year 5      

Kaleb    

Year R     

Viren      
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Local History Week 

Next week all year groups will be learning about our local history and 

they will be taking part in various walking trips around Folkestone.  

 Year R local walk 1:30-3:00pm on Wednesday 16th October. 

 Year 1 local walk on Monday 14th October. 

 Year 2 trip to Folkestone Harbour train station on Monday 14th 

October 10:00-11:30am. 

 Year 3 trip to Pent Stream on Monday 14th October 10:15-

11:45am.  

 Year 4 will be learning about school history. 

 Year 5 trip to the beach on Tuesday 15th October 9:30-10:30am.  

 Year 6 trip to the Harbour Arm on Monday 14th October 9:30-

11:30am. 

 

Year Good to be Green Attendance 07/10 to 11/10 

  100% 

Donaldson 19/19 13/19 

Fletcher 25/28 21/28 

Kerr 20/28 21/28 

Walliams 27/29 22/29 

Morpurgo 24/28 21/28 

Shakespeare 25/29 25/29 

Cowell 24/26 18/26 

SHEPWAY AUTISM SUPPORT GROUP 

MONTHLY COFFEE MORNINGS 

For parents and carers of children / young people on the 

autism spectrum. Come along for a coffee and a chat with 

other parents. All welcome, whether you have a child with a 

diagnosis, are waiting for a diagnosis or just want to learn 

more about autistic spectrum condition. 

Monday 7 October: Michelle Lemar, The Beacon 
Monday 11 November: Dr A Eltom, Community Paediatrician  

 
10.00-12.00 

 
Conference room, The Beacon, Park Farm Road, Folkestone 

CT19 5DN 
Any questions? Please ring us on 07773 708321 

Build a Band Day 

Some of our children attended a Build a Band Day 

at Harvey Grammar School. They met with 

children from other local schools to create a 

“band”. They learnt to play 5 pieces from scratch 

and then put on a performance to parents in the 

afternoon. They worked hard and did an amazing 

job. Well done!  

Reminders 

 Please ensure you ring the school to inform us when 

your child will not be attending with the reason why. On 

the third consecutive day of illness we may request 

medical evidence.  

 Externally run clubs have finished this term, this includes: 

Football Basketball and Long ball. All other clubs will 

continue until the 21st November.  

 Year 6 residential on Wednesday 16th October - Friday 

18th October. 

 Secondary school application closing date is October 31st  


